
Project Update: July 2013 
 
Between December 2012 and July 2013, I was collecting data in Los Rios Region of Chile for 
adequately developing the two first goals of the project. First of all, I was testing and 
improving my methodology (surveys) and organising the fieldwork (December 2012 and 
January 2013). In February 2013, I started visiting landowners. In total, I visited 332 
landowners.  
 
Currently, I am processing the data to finish the regional-level and farm-level analyses. The 
following step will be to develop the community-level analysis.  
 
Besides, during this time I published the first two chapters of a book about Firewood 
Production and Consumption in Chile. 
 

 

 


